
TERM 3   

Guidelines  
 Our Launching into Learning program, Little Sprouts will operate 

on Thursday morning between 9am—10:30am. 
 We will apply the social distancing rules and can accommodate 20 

adults at each indoor session in addition to Renae, Kath and     
myself.  Children are not included in the numbers.  

 We will run indoor/outdoor activities (weather permitting) to  
enable us to maintain social distancing and allow for more than 20 
adults. 

 If weather is inclement, we may open the doors to the adjacent 
Kinder classroom to enable us to  maintain social distancing with 
numbers beyond 20. 

 We have decided against a booking system at this stage but if 
number of participants increase we may need to reassess.  

 Adults will be required to sign in with contact details.  This will 
assist in contact tracing if required. 

 We will NOT have shared fruit platters but ask you to bring 
fruit and vegetable snacks for your children to eat at snack time.  

 Please do not attend if you or your child are unwell or showing 
signs of being unwell. 

 Children put things in their mouths.  Please help us by placing 
mouthed equipment in the tub in the kitchen area throughout the 
session so we can wash them.   

 We ask that good personal hygiene practices are adhered to with 
handwashing on arrival and after using toilets.   

 We ask you to respect these guidelines so we can all enjoy   
learning together again and stay safe.  


